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Since technology has evolved, it’s also taken over our love
lives. And, with more and more individuals leading busier
lives, or resorting to long-distance relationships, sometimes,
showing your love through a text message is the easiest and
simplest  way  to  get  the  job  done.  But,  showing  emotions
through texting can be tricky. So, Cupid has come up with a
few ways on how you can show your love through SMS.

1. Focus on the WHY: Couples tend to go back and forth with
saying the phrase, “I love you.” But, stating the reasons why
you love someone seems to happen less and less. Try sending
your partner a text stating why you’re in love with them or
why you fell in love with them.
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Related: Celebrity Couples Who Let Social Media Run Their
Relationship 

2. Quote love songs or poetry: Do you know your partner’s
favorite love song or poem? Even just pulling a few lines from
a well known love song will do. Try texting those lines to
your partner during the day. You could try texting a few lines
at the same time, or, make it last and spread out the lines
throughout the day.

Related: Social Media Etiquette for Your #Wedding Day

3. Create a scavenger hunt: Now, this one may require a little
more work, but it’s doable! Try hiding your partner’s favorite
candy around the house, or love notes, and clue them in to
where the items are hidden via text message.

How do you show your love through SMS? Share your comments
below!

http://cupidspulse.com/celebrity-couples-social-media/
http://cupidspulse.com/celebrity-couples-social-media/
http://cupidspulse.com/social-media-etiquette-for-your-wedding-day/

